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ITU-T Special Study Group on “IMT-2000 and Beyond” 
 

CHAIRMAN’S LETTER TO EXTERNAL ORGANIZATIONS 

 

TITLE: REQUEST FOR NEW INFORMATION FOR DRAFT 
RECOMMENDATION Q.1741.2 
(REFERENCING OF 3GPP RELEASE 4) 

TO:  3GPP 

COPY: ETSI, T1, TTA, TTC, ARIB 

APPROVAL: Agreed to at SSG meeting (Rio de Janeiro, 5 September 2001)  

_______________ 
 

20 September 2001 
 
Dear Colleagues: 
 
 
The ITU-T SSG thanks 3GPP for the input to our referencing Recommendation for Release 1999 
and hope that we can continue with this good co-operation. We have updated our work plan and 
will be starting with referencing of Release 4. Our intention is that we will base our referencing on 
the different SDOs’ specifications. The SSG would appreciate if these SDOs specifications refer to 
the same version of the 3GPP specifications. Our goal is to have the referencing Recommendation 
for Release 4 ready in the October 2002 time frame. To fulfil this goal, it is necessary that we 
receive information from you as early as possible and at the latest, end of July 2002. 
 
 
For further information, please contact our Rapporteur of Q.3/SSG:: 

 
Mr. Ilkka Hyvärinen 
Nokia 
Helsinki, Finland 
 
Tel: +358 7180 73043 
Mobile: +358 40 506 9094 
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Fax: +358 7180 30163 
E-mail: ilkka.hyvarinen@nokia.com  

 
With best regards, 

 
John Visser 
Chairman, ITU-T Special Study Group on “IMT-2000 and Beyond” 


